
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

August 20, 2025 
 
 
To My Patients and Their Families: 
 
After nearly three decades of caring for children and families at Pediatric Cardiology 
Center of Oregon, I’m writing to share the bittersweet news that I will be retiring 
from clinical practice effective September 30, 2025. 
 
This decision has been a very difficult one. Serving as your pediatric cardiologist and 
arrhythmia specialist has been one of the greatest honors of my life. I will deeply 
miss my patients and their families. Your courage, laughter, milestones, and 
strength have made a lasting impression on me. I’m incredibly grateful for the trust 
you have placed in me throughout the years. 
 
Since joining what was then known as The Children’s Cardiac Center of Oregon in 
1996, I have witnessed tremendous advances in care, along with the incredible 
growth of our patients. To have shared that journey with you has been profoundly 
meaningful and truly humbling. 
 
For ongoing and follow-up care, please contact Pediatric Cardiology Center of 
Oregon at 503-280-3418. You will continue to be supported by a team of 
exceptional and compassionate professionals who are fully committed to your 
child’s well-being. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to walk alongside you on this journey. I will carry with me 
countless cherished memories and remain forever grateful for the privilege of being 
part of your lives.  
 
 
With heartfelt appreciation, 

 
___________________________________ 
Marc LeGras, M.D.  
Pediatric Cardiology Center of Oregon 
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